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The Topsham School
A love of learning and commitment to the success of 
every child at the heart of all we do
Headteacher: Mrs Emma Pipe
Orchard Way
Topsham
Exeter

EX3 0DN
admin@topsham.devon.sch.uk
01392 874498
15th March 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 19th March The Topsham School will be participating in the biannual Red Nose Day fundraising celebrations. Mufti is the dress code for the day, with the theme ‘bright and brilliant’! Children are permitted to wear red noses, should they wish to, however these must be named and not be shared with peers to ensure we are Covid safe.

During the course of the day the children will participate in age appropriate activities to learn about the charity and how their fundraising helps others. These activities will be organised by your child’s class teacher, should you wish to ask them any questions.

The theme for this year is ‘share a smile’. We would love it, if your child could please prepare a joke (or jokes!) to share with their peers. These of course need to be age appropriate, we don’t want any tumbleweed moments or awkward silences. Hopefully our halls will be filled with laughter and smiles all around! Some of the ‘biggest laugh’ jokes will be shared on the newsletter so that you too can enjoy them.

Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions, there will be no cake sale after school. Despite this, a donation to the cause would be greatly received.

Many thanks,

Mrs K Whitehead and The School Council
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